UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION 1V

611 RYAN PLAZA DRIVE, SUITE 400
ARLINGTON, TEXAS 76011-8064

Name: Greg Haar

Organization: Siouxland Urology Center, LLC Docket No. 030-36922
Control No. 470504

Fax: 605-217-7015

Phone: 605-217-7000

From: Jacqueline D. Cook

Date: May 13, 2005

Subject: New License Application dated April 12, 2005

Pages: 2 (15 with Appendix C attached)

Mr. Harr:

Per your application dated April 12, 2005, the items on the next page are deficiencies which
require your response. Please respond to this fax no later than close of business Thursday,
May 26, 2005. Our fax number is (817) 860-8263. Please note that | will be out of the office
Monday, May 16, 2005, returning to the office on the afternoon of Friday, May 20, 2005. If
you have any questions regarding this fax, please call me at 817-860-8132, upon my return to
the office. When responding to this fax, please include the docket and control numbers located
at the top of this page.

Thank you for your cooperation and assistance in expediting this matter.
/RA/

Jacqueline D. Cook
Senior Health Physicist



Siouxland Urology Center, LLC -2-

1. Please resubmit your license application in accordance with NUREG-1556, Vol. 9,
“Consolidated Guidance About Materials Licenses: Program-Specific Guidance About
Medical Use Licenses” dated October 2002 using Table C.2 from Appendix C as
guidance. (Please go to
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/nuregs/staff/sr1556/v9/nureg-1556-9.pdf
for a pdf copy)

2. Please identify the isotope, manufacturer and model number of the byproduct material
permitted by 10 CFR 35.400 that you are proposing to acquire in the future, if
applicable.

3. Please submit a copy of the lowa Agreement State license on which Dr. Dick was

specifically named as the Radiation Safety Officer and or an authorized user for the
uses requested.



